CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

INFORMATION MEMORANDUM
IM 97-42
DATE: July 23, 1997
TO: City Council
FROM: Administration/Public Works
RE: Century Park

Notice to proceed has been presented to Wilder Construction Company dated July
23, 1997 for Century Park Paving L.1.D.

Negotiations are continuing on the proposed MUC water system improvements
which were appropriated under Ordinance Serial No. 95-37 in the amount of
$170,000. Allocations are as follows: $75,000 was allocated for the purchase of
Matanuska Utility Company and $95,000 was allocated for the upgrade and
improvements of the existing water system. This consists of service stub outs and
fire hydrants.



